
Commemoration of the 82nd anniversary

of the aggression of the USSR against

Poland

On September 17, a ceremony commemorating the 82nd anniversary of the

USSR aggression against Poland took place in the square of Mother Siberia. The

ceremony took place on the 82nd anniversary of the aggression against Poland.

Representatives of local authorities and state institutions as well as religious

leaders took part. The Warsaw Ghetto Museum was represented by the Deputy

Director, Dr. Hanna Węgrzynek, who laid flowers at the Memorial to the Fallen

and Murdered of the East.
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